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I refer to United States v. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY). Comments 
on Proposed Final Judgment as to Defendants Hachette, HarperCollins and Simon & 
Schuster.

I am wanting to speak up and let you know that the bookstores play a vital part in 
our literary endeavors and we the public have a strong interest in protecting them 
from predation. Allowing amazon to continue to sell e-books at under cost is in no 
one's interests except their own. It encourages a monopoly. It needs to be 
rethought and substantially modified

s a l l y 

s a l l y   l l o y d  -  j o n e s 
sallylloyd-jones.com
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